
SARASWATI PUJA 
 

 
 
Saraswati Puja 2025 will be held at School on Monday, 3

rd
 of February, 2025 

from 10:00 A.M. to 12:30 P.M.  
 

All children including children in the Baby Creche, ex-students and parents are 

welcome to come and join.  
 

For children from Classes VI to XII, attendance is compulsory.  
 

It would be nice if children from Classes I to V could come in Kurta-Pyjamas / 

Sarees as befits the occasion. Children from VI upwards will have to be in 

their School Sarees, White blouses or School Kurta and Pyjamas and 

school shoes and socks on that day.  
 

Since the children will have to open their shoes, they must bring over carry-bags 

of some kind with their name and classes written on a School label and stuck 

onto the bags. Please adhere to time, as there may not be anyone at the 

School Gates to receive children and parents after 11 A.M. 
 

Children will be ready to leave after the distribution of ‘prasad’. 
 

Identity cards should be produced while leaving. 


